Police

Detective Frank A. Hebert

On November 3, 2011, the on duty officer was alerted by a neighboring
department to be on the lookout for a certain vehicle in connection to recent
burglaries that had been plaguing the neighboring towns. After clearing a
burglary call, the officer was traveling on River Road, he noted the vehicle in
question in front of him driving at a slow rate of speed on River Road. He
stopped the vehicle after noting an expired inspection sticker in the windshield.
This motor vehicle stop resulted in the arrest of two suspects who had been
going through the State of New Hampshire committing numerous break ins.

This investigation turned into a very lengthy multi-jurisdictional case. This case
has yielded large amounts of evidence to be logged and identified multiple
victims. This case has taken several months of work and cooperation with other
departments and is still an ongoing effort to return the items to their rightful
OWNers.

The Weare Police Department prides itself on the community policing efforts
and teamwork that is involved in any investigation and subsequent arrests of the
offenders. These dedicated efforts result in keeping the town a safe place to
reside and raise our children.

The above member is hereby awarded the Unit Citation for his outstanding
service, which resulted from teamwork as a unit rather than an individual effort.
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